June 16, 2016

Nancy Negrette Executive Director Stater Bros. Charities P. O. Box 150 San Bernardino, CA 92402

Dear Ms. Negrette:

On behalf of the Riverside Public Library Foundation and our board member Jan Lewis, I'd like to express our extreme gratitude to Stater Bros. Charities for your donation of \$2,500 in support of the Veterans Resource Center at the Casa Blanca Library. Your generous donation will greatly contribute to the creation of this center for our veterans. Your grant was acknowledged at the Riverside City Council Meeting this past Tuesday evening during the public comments.

When the remaining funds needed to open the Veterans Resource Center are raised, we will contact you so Stater Bros. Charities can be acknowledged at the opening event.

The Riverside Public Library Foundation, a 501(c)(3) organization, Tax ID #33-0780130, raises funds to ensure the excellence of library services for Riverside residents.

Sincerely,

Jennifer B. Corr

2016 President